tainesvilie, Fla. 32601

Harch 17, 1977

Dr. James B. Rhoads , o
General Services Administration
National Archives and Records Service
Washington, D.C. 20408

Deer Ir. RBhosdds:

I have long done research through the National Archives, whose
gtaff have been most helpful and courteous tc me.

I am currently interested in obtaining from the Archives
certzin documents relating to Dr. Henry Kissinger's donation of
transeripts he made of his phone conversations while secretary
of state and nationzl security sdviser. Press sacounts last month
described 2 letter.from you to Dr. Kissinger dated, I believe,
February 11, 1977, in which you informed Dr. Kissinger that his
refuzel to allow examination of these transcripts runs counter
to established practices, regulations, end the law.

I would apprecdate it if you could furnish me with copies of
your letter to Dr. Kissinger and the azgreement by which Dr. Xisesinger
donated these transcripts to the Library &d Congress. 4&ny other
documents that are svallable relative to this issue 1 would
glso apprecizte, Of course, I am willing to pay copying coste,

Thank you for your trouble in this matter,

Sinceraly,

Howard Roffman



